437/22
Aug 22 - Correspondence

From: E—
To: Clerks

Subject: Fw: Help

Date: July 25, 2022 7:38:12 PM

P.S. Please Please we also need a speed reduction on this road. Sixty is way to high for people
walking and children playing and just general safety. These crazy drivers have made this road
their personal speedway for thrills. Please make sure that my request gets on the agenda for
the next council meeting. Please HELP !!!

From: Sheila Westcott

Sent: July 25, 2022 7:14 PM

To: clerks@brock.ca <clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: Help

PLEASE we need help on this Road of Concession 9 Brock off HWY 12 going West towards Lake
Simcoe. It has become a very dangerous place to live. The speeding up and down this road is
out of control. We have lived here for 44 years on this road and each year it just gets
increasing more dangerous. Someone is going to get killed or seriously hurt. The speeds that
these people drive can be anywhere from 80, 90 and easily up to 100km per hour and even
more, and the posted speed sign is 60km. We need someone to declare this road as a
community safety zone. Also, we need speed humps put in down the road. We also need LED
signs put up OFTEN. Whatever help you can give us, | know that ALL the people on this road
would appreciate any and all help. You can reach me at ||| G
-Please leave message. Thank you Regards Sheila
Westcott



